
Subject:  Edgerton Dental Clinic: NHS Spaces Available for Children Aged 0-15 

Edgerton Dental Clinic 

80 New North Road 

Huddersfield 

    HD1 5NE 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Edgerton Dental Clinic is currently accepting children aged 0-15 through the 

NHS 

At Edgerton Dental Clinic, we understand the importance of regular dental check-ups for your child's 

well-being. That's why we're thrilled to announce that we are currently accepting children through 

the NHS. 

We know the concerns surrounding the availability of NHS dental services, and we're here to make 

sure your child receives the best care possible. It's worth noting that there's currently an average 4-

year waitlist for children to see orthodontists. Hence, it's essential to start dental check-ups as soon 

as possible. 

If your child is not already registered with an NHS dentist, we urge you to reach out to our practice. 

Our team is dedicated to helping you schedule an appointment swiftly. Spaces for children are 

limited and allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. Priority is given to children aged 0-15, 

ensuring their dental needs are promptly addressed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call our reception team on 01484 530343 to BOOK NOW 

Thank you for choosing Edgerton Dental Clinic for your family's oral health needs. We eagerly await 

the opportunity to provide exceptional dental care for your loved ones. 

 

Kind regards, 

Edgerton Dental Clinic  

 


